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SUPPORTING OUR YEAR 7'S

Year 11 Peer Support Leaders attended Year 7 Camp on Tuesday to spend the day with
their Pastoral Care groups, building relationships and engaging with the activities that
the Year 7s were doing. It was a crisp start to the morning but the joy and enthusiasm of the
Leaders was heart-warming. The Year 7s were excited to spend the day with their Peer Support
Leaders and the rapport between the Leaders and their Pastoral Care groups was strengthened
immensely. Such occasions continue to serve as wonderful opportunities to build and strengthen
the positive interactions between students across the College.
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Mrs Catherine Sutcliffe
Coordinator of Student Growth & Welfare
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